
From: Legislative Services Agency <lsa@scstatehouse.gov>
To:  

Date: 6/14/2018 2:42:30 PM
Subject: LSA Service Notification - System Performance

 
 
The Legislative Services Agency (LSA) is aware of the network and application performance issues that some users 
may be experiencing and is working to resolve them with Microsoft.
 
Please continue to let us know about any slow performance via phone or reply to this notification (including your LS# 
and time of event).
 
We also recommend you reboot your computer tomorrow morning so that any updates or fixes may be applied.
 
We apologize for the inconvenience this has caused and will update as more information becomes available.
 
Legislative Services Agency
 

mailto:Legislative%20Services%20Agency%20%3Clsa@scstatehouse.gov%3E

